
Subject: Re: BID Renewal Meeting
From: John Kopatsis <kopatsis@gmail.com>
Date: 03/09/2017 10:43 AM
To: Darin French <darin@lani.org>

Sure Darin, the same room we have been meeting. Let me know if you need a special table st 
up. 

On Mar 9, 2017 10:36 AM, "Darin French" <darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org> > wrote:

Hello Gentlemen,

I hope you are both well.  I have been in contact with Don Duckworth who did the 
last BLQ BID renewal and we are going to try to meet next Tuesday, March 14 at 11:00am.  
Would it be possible to meet at the Huffington Center in one of the board rooms?

Thanks,

Darin French

Program Manager

Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative

800 S. Figueroa Street, Ste. 970

Los Angeles, CA 90017

213/627-1822 x13 <tel:(213)%20627-1822> 
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